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Hello everyone,

We just wanted to make sure that you are fully aware of the most recent announcement from
the Alberta Government to remove all remaining school requirements.

One of the key expectations that will remain within our schools is the COVID-19 Alberta Health
Daily Checklist. Please ensure that if your child is sick that they stay home. Isolation remains
mandatory for anyone with COVID-19 symptoms or a positive test result.

Some of our schools may continue processes that were created because of COVID-19, but
ended up helping them in other important ways. For example, they may choose to continue with
student drop off zones, recess zones, etc. because these processes addressed other concerns.

While the sanitizing of students’ hands will no longer be required, we will continue to provide
products to allow students to sanitize their hands at school if they choose to.

We are looking forward to a return to normalcy in our schools. We wish everyone a wonderful
March. We will remain in touch should any new developments arise.

Yours truly,

Kurt Sacher
Superintendent of Schools


https://www.alberta.ca/release.cfm?xID=819882426C7C0-9FF7-BD6E-D0E4C55C8732EBD2
https://open.alberta.ca/dataset/56c020ed-1782-4c6c-bfdd-5af36754471f/resource/58957831-a4ab-45ff-9a8e-3c6af7c1622e/download/covid-19-information-alberta-health-daily-checklist-2022-02.pdf
https://open.alberta.ca/dataset/56c020ed-1782-4c6c-bfdd-5af36754471f/resource/58957831-a4ab-45ff-9a8e-3c6af7c1622e/download/covid-19-information-alberta-health-daily-checklist-2022-02.pdf

